
 

 

 

           LEGAL NOTICE 

      PUBLIC HEARING 

        Town of Canaan 

                                Tuesday, April 22, 2014 @ 7:00 PM 

                       Lee H. Kellogg School, Falls Village, Connecticut 

 

 

The Board of Finance of the Town of Canaan will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, 

April 22, 2014 at 7:00 PM at the Lee H. Kellogg School. 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to hear public comment on the proposed spending plan of 

the Town of Canaan for fiscal year 2014-2015.  Copies of the plan will be available at the 

Town Hall prior to the hearing. 

 

 

      John B. Allyn 

      Kent C. Allyn 

      Co-Chairmen 

      Canaan Board of Finance 

      04.11.14 


